
Dear Energy and Technology Committee member, 
 
 
 
I appreciate your work on advancing the state’s environmental goals with LCO 3920, but there are 
important issues I would like to see addressed in this bill to make it even more effective: 
  
Expand energy storage.   Increased energy storage is essential to building resilience and reliability into 
our electricity grid. 
  
Expand the Residential Solar Investment Program to provide solar options to homeowners and lower 
the burden on the grid. 
  
Keep solar net metering until 2022. 
  
Thank you for tackling these important issues. Connecticut needs comprehensive climate change 
policies today for a better tomorrow. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mr. Dexter Anderson 
Mystic, CT  
 


